
 
 

                                                           Technical Notice                              10-016 

  
TO:  BOX Participants  
 

FROM: Participant Connectivity Coordinator 
 

SUBJECT:  Chicago POP Closing October 30, 2010 - REMINDER 
    
DATE: October 15, 2010 

 
As previously announced on August 4, 2010 (Technical Notice 10-013), the Boston Options 
Exchange (BOX) will be closing the Chicago POP on Saturday, October 30, 2010. Arrangements 
should be made to use either the Secaucus, NJ POP at Equinix NY4 or the New York POP at 65 
Broad Street. 
 
Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 
BOXMOC@bostonoptions.com if you require additional information. 
 

Thank you, 

 

 
BOX Participant Connectivity Coordinator 
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